

Dear William and Janita Smith Foundation,

Thank you for your \$10,000 donation, received on 12.30.2023 to further our mission in the Rogers Park community! Your donations are fully tax-deductible, to the extent allowed by law because C24/7: Father's Arms Ministries is a registered 501c(3) organization, and no gifts or services were provided in exchange for your gift.

For your records, please note our EIN is 81-3116501.

We are so grateful to partner with you and are sure this will only lead to more children and families being empowered in our community. In this difficult time, we are humbled to serve our shared community, and could not do it without you.

With so many challenges going on in the community right now, we are constantly adapting our approach and programs to make sure we are effectively serving as many people as possible. If you would like to stay up to date, we recommend visiting our website and signing up for

Thank you again for including us in your work. Your gift is truly a blessing and allows us to serve many in the neighborhood who would be struggling right now without our collective help.

Sincerely

Director of Development

312.866.5878



Dear William and Janita Smith Foundation,

Thank you for your \$10,000 donation, received on 12.30.2023 to further our mission in the Rogers Park community! Your donations are fully tax-deductible, to the extent allowed by law because C24/7: Father's Arms Ministries is a registered 501c(3) organization, and no gifts or services were provided in exchange for your gift.

For your records, please note our EIN is 81-3116501.

We are so grateful to partner with you and are sure this will only lead to more children and families being empowered in our community. In this difficult time, we are humbled to serve our shared community, and could not do it without you.

With so many challenges going on in the community right now, we are constantly adapting our approach and programs to make sure we are effectively serving as many people as possible. If you would like to stay up to date, we recommend visiting our website and signing up for our email newsletter.

Thank you again for including us in your work. Your gift is truly a blessing and allows us to serve many in the neighborhood who would be struggling right now without our collective help.

Sincerely,

Jordan Harper

Director of Development

312.866.5878



Dear William and Janita Smith Foundation,

Thank you for your \$10,000 donation, received on 12.30.2023 to further our mission in the Rogers Park community! Your donations are fully tax-deductible, to the extent allowed by law because C24/7: Father's Arms Ministries is a registered 501c(3) organization, and no gifts or services were provided in exchange for your gift.

For your records, please note our EIN is 81-3116501.

We are so grateful to partner with you and are sure this will only lead to more children and families being empowered in our community. In this difficult time, we are humbled to serve our shared community, and could not do it without you.

With so many challenges going on in the community right now, we are constantly adapting our approach and programs to make sure we are effectively serving as many people as possible. If you would like to stay up to date, we recommend visiting our website and signing up for our email newsletter.

Thank you again for including us in your work. Your gift is truly a blessing and allows us to serve many in the neighborhood who would be struggling right now without our collective help.

Sincerely,

Jordan Harper

Director of Development

312.866.5878